
Dear Parents,

I am very excited to work with your child this year. Kindergarten is an important

year for every student’s academic career. We will be reading, writing and doing math

activities as well as learning about God’s word in his love here at H.P.C.A.

My name is Nathalie Rodriguez, and I will be your child’s kindergarten teacher.

This will be my seventh year teaching at HPCA. I graduated from Eastern University and I

have been an HPCA student myself; therefore, I am well aware of the positive impact

God's word and hard work can have on a child’s life as they grow in the faith. For that

reason, I am more than pleased to be joining the HPCA family once more and getting to

know you and your child.

I believe kindergarten is such a special time in a child’s life. I look forward to

working together with you to help your child achieve academic and social success. I

encourage all parents to come join us and be involved in the many exciting things we will

have this school year.

Together we can make this a great experience for your child. Thank you and God bless

you.

Sincerely,

Mrs. Nathalie Rodriguez

nathalier@hpcaphilly.org
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HPCA Kindergarten Supply List 

Dear Parents, we will need the following items:
 1 pack of pencils
 1 pack of pencil cap erasers
 1 big plastic pencil box 
 2 pack of Crayola crayons (one pack is for homework)
 1 pack of Washable markers
 3 Elmer’s glue sticks
 2 (5 inch) Blunt-tip Kid safety Scissors (one scissors is for homework)
 1 pack of Expo Dry Erase markers
 1 small bottle of white glue (for homework)
 1 durable folder (for homework, labeled with first and last name)
 1 bottles of hand soap
 2 bottles of hand sanitizer
 1 container of disinfecting wipes
 1 roll of paper towels

 Students will be required to complete weekly homework. They will only need 
pencils, crayons, scissors, and glue to complete homework. 

 Please have these supplies ready to go for the first day of school and keep the 
supplies that are needed for homework at home! 

 We may ask parents to help replenish in school supplies mid-year. Thank you for 
all your support in getting the school year off to a fabulous start! 

Sincerely,
Mrs. Nathalie Rodriguez
nathalier@hpcaphilly.org 
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